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As we all know, the seasons have ended abruptly for many of our student-athletes and the 
stories of woe are myriad.  Thus, it is refreshing to see their resilience and determination to 
make the best of a bad situation.  I share with you this tweet from our Women's Soccer Team 
that was posted last Tuesday, March 24.  It will bring a smile to your face: 

#WeRiseAsOne | #GoCards https://t.co/Nk2cviWUx4 

(https://twitter.com/ULWomensSoccer/status/1242594544614424577?s=09) 
 

Too, our student-athletes are racking up their usual academic accolades.  Rather than list 

them, I encourage you to visit the Academic Services website (and click on the stories):   

https://gocards.com/sports/acadservices 

 

The election of new members to the ULAA Board is ready to open, and the search for a new 

FAR is in progress.  CAP's annual student-athlete questionnaire is posted.  So, we are 

"movin' and groovin'" despite the pandemic.  Although we canceled the March meeting, we 

will Zoom in April.! 
 

Stay safe, and stay well.   
 

Elaine 
 
Prof. Elaine O. Wise 

elaine.wise@louisville.edu 

Faculty Athletics Representative 

 

https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ft.co%2FNk2cviWUx4&data=02%7C01%7Cgretchen.henry%40louisville.edu%7Cccee35d27ca645bc8b2208d7d4b64418%7Cdd246e4a54344e158ae391ad9797b209%7C0%7C0%7C637211751593160920&sdata=CGGrhCjFigTgPCF6j9uiWullkjbUp5g%2BB57HHqUBpqU%3D&reserved=0
https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2FULWomensSoccer%2Fstatus%2F1242594544614424577%3Fs%3D09&data=02%7C01%7Cgretchen.henry%40louisville.edu%7Cccee35d27ca645bc8b2208d7d4b64418%7Cdd246e4a54344e158ae391ad9797b209%7C0%7C0%7C637211751593160920&sdata=gYcuOzY%2FCrp%2FXB0GaMFcihmTEYP%2BAap1FcBbGTkcRbI%3D&reserved=0
https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgocards.com%2Fsports%2Facadservices&data=02%7C01%7Cgretchen.henry%40louisville.edu%7Cccee35d27ca645bc8b2208d7d4b64418%7Cdd246e4a54344e158ae391ad9797b209%7C0%7C0%7C637211751593170919&sdata=kyoLTV1CG8FcvGvgHVSmBUer4lZGV0MBY%2BYIZ2rf9i0%3D&reserved=0
mailto:elaine.wise@louisville.edu

